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Live and Learn 
is CLOSED Fri-
day March 24th 
Staff will  be   
attending a 

state wide early 
childhood      

conference. 
  
 

Attention! 
 

Each classroom will be sending out family news on  
Friday through the Kaymbu App. Classrooms that 

were unable to send “news”, will have their “news” in 
the Office Family News. 

 
Soon all classrooms will be sending their Family News 

every Friday through the Kaymbu App. Please be    
patient with us as we are learning our new system. 

Things to do! 
March 31st and April 1st 

MacFarlane Greenhouse Open 
House at UNH. For more infor-
mation please cope and paste 

the link below. 
https://www.unh.edu/unhtoday
/news/release/2017/03/13/un

h-macfarlane-research-
greenhouses-open-house-

march-31-april-1 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Animal Crackers 
 
Ingredients: 
 1 1/2 cups all-purpose flour 
 1/2 cup old-fashioned rolled oats 
 1 teaspoon baking powder 
 1/2 teaspoon salt 
 1/2 teaspoon ground allspice or mace 
 1/2 cup sugar 
 1/2 cup (1 stick) unsalted butter, chilled and cut into pieces 
 1 teaspoon pure vanilla or lemon extract 
 1 large egg 

Directions: 
 Place the flour, oats, baking powder, salt, allspice, and sugar in a food processor and 

pulse to combine.  
 Add the butter and pulse to combine.  
 Add the vanilla and egg and pulse until the dough forms a ball.  
 Wrap the dough in plastic wrap and chill in the refrigerator for 30 minutes. 
 Preheat the oven to 350. 
 Roll out the dough on a floured surface to 1/4 inch thick and cut out animal shapes.  
 Place the cutouts on a Silpat– or parchment-lined baking sheet. 
 Bake for 15 minutes and remove to a cooling rack. 
 
 
 



Older	
Preschool	

Happy St. Patrick's Day! :-)  
 

We have been having a fun week with our tricky   
leprechaun! We have also been spending more time 

learning about and playing with dinosaurs!  
 

Be on the lookout for emailed updates throughout 
the week of your child's day - we are starting to use a 

new app to share moments and increase              
communication!  

 
Also, we are in the process of changing the layout of 

the preschool classrooms, so you might be seeing 
many changes in the environment.  

 
Finally, our UNH field trip has been postponed to 
NEXT WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22ND, same time!   

 
Have an awesome weekend! :-) 


